Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Tom Gosline <tjgosline@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 9:06 AM

To: Melissa Paul-Leto

Subject: FW: RE 617 Frances Street

Hi Melissa — Below is the letter of support from one of our immediate neighbors, Will Rice. | asked
him to send it in the format suggested. I'll forward the note about my father’s need for zero-step
surfaces next.

Best Regards, Tom

Tom Gosline

e: tjgosline@gmail.com

t: 1.847.835.9250

m: 1.847.849.0013

p: 595 Lincoln Avenue, Glencoe IL 60022 USA

From: Will Rice <wrice@americanbathgroup.com>
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 at 7:47 AM

To: Tom Gosline <tjgosline@gmail.com>

Subject: RE 617 Frances Street

Attention: Key West Planning Board

| am the homeowner at 615 Frances Street, to the adjacent north of 617 Frances
Street. | have no objections to the proposed plans and variance requests for the
property submitted by Tom Gosline & Bill Fritz.

Sincerely, Will Rice

Will Rice

Executive V.P.

Sales and Brand Strategy

American Bath Group

"Always Be Good," in business and life



